

Michael J. Hogan, Commissioner

State of Vermont Department of Liquor Control 13 Green Mountain Drive Montpelier, VT 05602 liquorcontrol.vermont.gov

[phone] 802-828-2339 [fax] 802-828-1031

December 4, 2012

Slainte Inc.
Dba The Pub
5 North Main Street
Wallingford VT 05773

Dear Licensee:

The Department of Liquor Control is in receipt of a letter from the Vermont Department of Taxes notifying us that you are in compliance with all tax issues therefore, the hearing that was scheduled before the Liquor Control Board for violation of General Regulation #10 on December 7, 2012 has been dismissed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

William J. Goggins, Director

Education, Licensing & Enforcement Division

WG/lp

cc: Iacob

Jacob Humbert, Asst. Attorney General

Sgt. Tom Curran

Wallingford Town Clerk

Liquor Control Board Members

Liquor Control Board Counsel





State of Vermont Department of Taxes 133 State Street Montpelier, VT 05633-1401

Agency of Administration

December 03, 2012

Sargent Martin Prevost
Department of Liquor Control
13 Green Mt. Dr.
Montpelier, VT 05620

Re: Certificate of Good Standing for Slainte Inc.

FEIN: 20-4612223

This is to certify that Slainte Inc. is NOW in good standing with respect to any and all taxes payable to the Commissioner of Taxes based on the data available as of the date of this letter.

Please feel free to call me at (802) 828-6851 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Linda Ainsworth

Tax Compliance Unit Supervisor

LA/pjh

Cc: Slainte Inc.; 5 North Main St.; Wallingford, VT 05773-9748